
Location Subcommittee Members in attendance: 
 
Brian Zamostny, Kevin Gray, Austin Smith, Sandy Hunt, Sandy Gudorf 
 
Staff 
Laura Woeste, DDP Elizabeth Mills, DDP  
 
For a full recap, the recording is available here. Access Passcode: GA^J9uXS 
 
Next Steps 

• After reviewing the different memorial location options, the subcommittee recommended 
the garden bed behind Trolley Stop Plaza as the best site for the memorial.  

o Kevin Gray volunteered to present the location to the full committee. 
o DDP to share slides with Kevin Gray this week and include the additional images 

shared after the meeting.  
o In addition to the memorial at the Trolley Stop Plaza garden bed, the 

subcommittee recommended an additional recognition be considered in the street. 
• The City of Dayton has agreed to own the memorial and maintain it if that is what the 

committee wants.  
• Subcommittee to provide site recommendations including dimensions etc. of the space to 

be included in the call for artists.  
• Brian Zamostny to look into what is underneath the site and what resources (lighting etc.) 

are available.  
• Sandy Gudorf to re-confirm with the City Manager and Robin that the site can be used.  

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/rec/share/_5FSdvPeuCAOE9mig2o83aUxf65Y650ZJI9bVRu9DJJvBzN-zAHFCsK3LLiwKPq8.eXsFFQ9F-rLRdxqs

